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Piraeus Port Authority S.A. 
Procurement Department 
10, Akti Miaouli, 
GR 185 38,  
Piraeus, Greece. 
E-mail: qctender@olp.gr and procurement@olp.gr 

 
 

Subject: Clarifications regarding the Call for tender for the ‘Award of Procurement of the Supply, 
Installation, Commissioning and Testing of one (1) Super Post Panamax Type Ship to 
Shore Quay Crane for Container Terminal use'. 

 
Interested parties are kindly requested to refer to all clarifications published provided by PPA, in 
relation to the Call for tender for the ‘Award of Procurement of the Supply, Installation, 
Commissioning and Testing of one (1) Super Post Panamax Type Ship to Shore Quay Crane for 
Container Terminal use'. 
 
 
The said replies constitute an integral part of the Call. 
 
1. Regarding the participation letter of Guarantee ANNEX A “FORM OF TENDER PARTICIPATION 

BANK GUARANTEE LETTER” article 7 is modified as follows: 

“…… 7. Subject to paragraph 8 below, the duration of validity of this letter of guarantee is until 

9th July 2020 and in any case shall remain in full force and effect until the earlier of: (a) the 

date on which all amounts available hereunder have been fully and actually drawn and paid to 

you; (b) upon receipt of your confirmation in writing or by authenticated SWIFT to the effect 

that you finally and irrevocably release us from any obligations hereunder…….“ 

2. The deadline for offer submission has been extended to 9th December 2019. 

 
Please visit regularly PPA SA website, in order to be promptly informed about the above mentioned 
tender. 

 

27th   November 2019 


